
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
L E I C E S T E R   C I T Y   C O U N C I L 

 City Hall, 115 Charles Street, Leicester, LE1 1FZ 
www.leicester.gov.uk 

 

Please ask for  
Email: @leicester.gov.uk 
Our ref:                KWC_BLE 
Date: 11th July 2023 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
RE: Pop-Up Cycle Lane – Braunstone Lane East 
 
Leicester City Council has been awarded funds from Active Travel England to support the development of 
‘key worker corridors’ to provide attractive choices for people to get to work, education, local and other 
facilities. 
 
Proposed Scheme 
 
The temporary pop-up cycle lanes introduced during the ‘Covid-19 Lockdown’ along Braunstone Lane East 
will be made permanent.  The scheme consisting of uni-directional cycle tracks from the junction of 
Narborough Road to the entrance to the Football Ground prior to the Great Central Way bridge will consist 
of more durable kerbs and wands. 
 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding any element of the scheme, then please do not hesitate to 
contact me. Should you wish to discuss the proposals further or if you have any other queries please write or 
email to: @leicester.gov.uk 

City Highways on behalf of Leicester City Council will be carrying out the proposed cycle improvement works 
along Braunstone Lane East between its junction of Middleton Street and Narborough Road. The works are 
programmed to commence on Sunday 16th July 2023 07:30 – 16:00 for 4 weeks. In order to carry out the 
works safely, Braunstone Lane East will be restricted to one-way from its junction with Narborough Road to 
its junction with Riverside Drive for the duration of works. 

Should you have any queries or require assistance with site issues whilst the works are in progress, please 
contact  on 0116 454  Email @leicester.gov.uk or  
(site supervisor) on 0116 454 . For any Traffic Management issues please contact  
on   0116 454  Email @leicester.gov.uk). 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience the works may cause you and will endeavour to keep this to 
a minimum.   

Should you have any general queries or concerns about the content of this letter please contact myself. 

Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation in this matter. 
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